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March 7, 2001
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REPORTS & REPORTING
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To Whom It May Concern:

This is to inform you that, in error, Intraco Systems, Inc. paid for a license as a
Telecommunications Company, in May 2000.

Intraco Systems, Inc. is a Virtual Office Service Company and is requesting a
cancellation immediately

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me.

Gale Gorner
Assistant Controller.
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Linda Williams

To: Paula Isler
Subiject: RE: 010287

No check. I'll send it to you. Thanks Paula.

————— Original Message-----

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2001 11:12 AM
To: Linda Williams

Subject: RE: 010287

This company returned its 2000 RAF form with no payment, but with a letter advising it was
not a telecommunications company. I wrote the company 1/17/01 and included a copy of the
cancellation rule and advised that it needed to pay the 2000 RAF. I opened the docket 3/5
because they never responded or paid the RAF. Did they send a check with their latest
letter? Please send me a copy. The new letter should go in this docket. Thanks.

————— Original Message-----

From: Linda Williams

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2001 10:5% AM
To: Paula Isler

Subject: 010287

Hi Paula. I have a letter from Intraco saying they paid for a license in 5/00 and they
are a Virtual Office Service Company and requesting cancellation immediately.
I see that the above docket was opened for PSC cancellation.

Please advise. Thanks.



